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Future Events: 

Tuesday 03.01.23  - Spring Term commences 

2023  - INSET days  - 27th January 2023, 2nd May 2023, 8th May 2023, 3rd July 2023 

2023/2024  - INSET DAYS  - 4th, 5th, 6th September 2023. 26th January 2024. 7th May 2024. 10th 

June 2024. 

 

  www.doubletrees.org.uk 

 As Christmas fast approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to thank each and everyone 
of you for making this term so action packed, educational and fun.  It is lovely to see our        
learners engaging in community events such as our Christmas fayre, the packing of shoe boxes 
for the elderly and our brilliant choir singing at St Blazey church.  We also had a visit from Santa 
and his elves to deliver presents to all of our learners. Thanking our charity ‘Friends of                  
Doubletrees’ for covering the cost of the gifts.  We really appreciate it and the look on all of our 
learners faces was priceless.  Wishing you all a lovely relaxing festive break with your families 
and friends and we all look forward to seeing you all on the 3rd of January when the spring term 
commences.    Heidi Hoskin. Head Teacher. 

 

 
We have had a very action packed few weeks with a 

visit from Santa, shoe box donations, our Christmas 

fayre, school disco and our choir singing in the local 

church!  We hope you enjoy this Christmas photo      

edition of our newsletter! 

 

We hope you have a fantastic Christmas 

from the whole Doubletrees team.         

See you in the spring term! 

http://www.doubletrees.org.uk


 

Child Protection Information 

If you are concerned about the welfare of a child at Doubletrees School please contact Guy Chappell or Heidi 

Hoskin (Designated Safeguarding Leads) on 01726 812757.Alternatively you could report your concern to  Cornwall 

Central  Referral Unit for Child Protection on 0300 123 1116. 

   

 

We would like to extend a very big 

thank you to Par garden centre for 

donating our beautiful Christmas 

tree this year. We really enjoyed 

decorating it ready for our             

Christmas Fayre. 



 

 

 
  

We’ve had a very festive week at Doubletrees!  Thank you to everyone who supported our 

Christmas fayre. We hope you enjoyed the atmosphere and our hand made gifts! 



  

 

 

 
  

Thank you to parents/carers, learners and staff  

for you very kind donations for the ‘Christmas 

gifts for the elderly, shoe box appeal’ Our       

learners and parents had a lovely morning      

packing and wrapping the shoeboxes.  Your very 

kind donations will mean that many local          

elderly and vulnerable residents will receive a 

gift this Christmas. These gifts will be gratefully              

received, especially knowing they had been        

donated by our learners and families. Michele 

from the shoe box appeal was overwhelmed by 

our response and sends a very heartfelt thank 

you to you all.  Merry Christmas. 


